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Attachments: 180426 Coltura letter to CARB re LCFS.pdf

Dear Clerk of the Board and Staff,
Attached please find Coltura’s comments on the 45 Day LCFS Regulatory Language.
Thank you for your leadership on this issue and consideration of these comments.
 
Sincerely,
 
Janelle London
Co-Executive Director
Coltura
P.O. Box 7721
Menlo Park, CA 94026
(650) 644-1199
Janelle@coltura.org
www.Coltura.org
Like us on Facebook
Californians: Support Clean Cars Legislation
Lease an electric vehicle for $5/day
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April 26, 2018 
 
Sam Wade 
Fuels Division Manager California Air Resources board 1001 “I” Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wade, 
 
Coltura endorses the comments submitted by the Smart EV Charging Group on April 23, 2018 
regarding the California Air Resources Board’s Pre-Rulemaking on Low Carbon Fuel Standard. 
 
Our organization aims to reduce the environmental impact of transportation by phasing out 
gasoline and diesel vehicles and moving to clean alternatives. We believe the proposal 
submitted by the Smart EV Charging Group supports an accelerated transition to a zero 
emissions transportation future, and therefore we support it. 
 
Electric vehicles and charging infrastructure are being deployed with increasing success. 
However, to maximize the positive environmental benefits of this trend, a corresponding 
increase in charging sources with low emissions intensity is needed. We believe that lowering 
the emissions associated with charging through cleaner generation sources, on-site generation 
of renewables, and/or charging during times of the day and year when clean generation is 
abundant are all effective means to achieve this. 
 
We are thankful for CARB’s leadership on this important matter and encourage you to enable 
counties to help further contribute to the State’s ambitious climate goals. 
 
Regards, 
 
Janelle London 
Co-Executive Director 
Coltura 
P.O. Box 7721 
Menlo Park, CA 94026 
(650) 644-1199 
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